
 THE CORPORATION OF THE CITY OF VERNON  

 

City Hall: 3400 30th Street, Vernon British Columbia V1T 5E6 Airport: Telephone (250) 545-3035 Fax (250) 542-4533 
Telephone (250) 545-1361 Fax (250) 545-7876  City Yards: Telephone (250) 549-6757 Fax (250) 545-3345 
Administration Fax (250) 545-4048  Fire Department: Telephone (250) 542-5361 Fax (250) 542-7271 
www.vernon.ca  Planning & Engineering: Telephone (250) 550-3634 Fax (250) 545-5309 

 
 

N O T I C E 
 

Special meetings of Council will be held in Council Chambers at City Hall, in order 

to review the 2022 Financial Plan – Budget, as follows:  

1. Monday, November 29, 2021 at 9:00 am; 

AND, If needed: 

2. Tuesday, November 30, 2021 at 9:00 am.  

**NOTE**  All council meetings will be conducted under the provisions of the Provincial 
Health Officers Orders.  Masks are mandatory for in-person attendance to Council meetings. 
Capacity is limited and seating is available on a first-come, first-served basis. A hand-washing 
and/or sanitizing station will be provided. 
 
Council meetings are live-streamed and video-recorded and may be accessed at 
https://www.vernon.ca/council-video. Recordings are made available on the City of Vernon 
website by noon on the day following the meeting. 

 
 
If you are sick, have been around someone who is sick, or have travelled 
outside the country within the last 14 days, do not enter a City facility. 
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